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Rees, Gail

From: Douglas Wardle <douglas@powerconsultingmidlands.com>

Sent: 04 January 2018 10:45

To: Matthew Spencer

Cc: Howell, Morgan P

Subject: RE: 2015/00031/OUT Biomass Plant, Barry - Extensions of Time

Hi Matt, see below from Morgan at the Vale of Glamorgan.

I’m wondering whether it might be easier to split the drawing into three parts?

Kind regards

Douglas

Douglas Wardle
Power Consulting Midlands Ltd

Mobile : +44 (0) 7770 226680
Direct: +44 (0) 1323 833824
Email : douglas@powerconsultingmidlands.com

This e-mail may contain confidential and/or privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient (or have received this e-mail in error) 
please notify the sender immediately and destroy this e-mail. Any unauthorised copying, disclosure or distribution of the material in this e-
mail is strictly forbidden.

From: Howell, Morgan P [mailto:MPHowell@valeofglamorgan.gov.uk]
Sent: 04 January 2018 10:24
To: Douglas Wardle <douglas@powerconsultingmidlands.com>
Subject: RE: 2015/00031/OUT Biomass Plant, Barry - Extensions of Time

Hi Douglas,

Thank you for the reply. 

I received the printed out layout plan on 23rd December so I was not able to look at it before the Christmas break. I 
also managed to print out the one you sent to me and unfortunately neither of the plans scale off correctly. The 
dimensions set out on the plan are not in line with the 1:200 scale set out on the plan.

I need an accurate plan for the highways officer to comment on the application. If you could look at providing a 
further amended plan that is accurately scaled once printed onto an A1 plan then I can get the Highways Officers 
comments.

Kind regards 

Morgan Howell
Senior Planner (Development Control) / Uwch Gynllunydd
Regeneration and Planning / Adfywio a Chynllunio
Vale of Glamorgan Council / Cyngor Bro Morgannwg
tel / ffôn: 01446 704743
mob / sym: 
e-mail / e-bost: MPHowell@valeofglamorgan.gov.uk

Consider the environment. Please don't print this e-mail unless you really need to.
Ystyriwch yr amgylchedd. Peidiwch ag argraffu'r neges hon oni bai fod gwir angen.
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Visit our Website at www.valeofglamorgan.gov.uk
Ewch i'n gwefan yn www.bromorgannwg.gov.uk

Find us on Facebook / Cewch ddod o hyd i ni ar Facebook
Follow us on Twitter / Dilynwch ni ar Twitter

Correspondence is welcomed in Welsh or English / Croesewir Gohebiaeth yn y Gymraeg neu yn Saesneg.

From: Douglas Wardle [mailto:douglas@powerconsultingmidlands.com] 
Sent: 03 January 2018 16:31
To: Howell, Morgan P
Subject: 2015/00031/OUT Biomass Plant, Barry - Extensions of Time

Dear Morgan

Referring to the attached three letters relating to our Section 73 Application to Vary Conditions and also the two 
Condition Discharge Applications, please accept this email as confirmation that we are agreeable to extending all 
dates for determination until 31 January 2018.

Please let me know if you need anything further from us.

Kind regards

Douglas

Douglas Wardle
Power Consulting Midlands Ltd

Mobile : +44 (0) 7770 226680
Direct: +44 (0) 1323 833824
Email : douglas@powerconsultingmidlands.com

This e-mail may contain confidential and/or privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient (or have received this e-mail in error) 
please notify the sender immediately and destroy this e-mail. Any unauthorised copying, disclosure or distribution of the material in this e-
mail is strictly forbidden.


